
Lee Energy Committee Meeting Minutes January 22, 2018 

Present:  Sharon Meeker, Barbara Wauchope, Mary Woodward, Lou Grondin and Selectman Brown 

Guests:    

Lou reported that on January 19 a Revision representative had measured and evaluated the Transfer 

Station as a potential ground- or roof-mount site for the solar panels. The committee discussed 

additional aspects, including comparative advantages and disadvantages, of alternative potential siting’s 

for the panels, including relative cost per kilowatt and other costs. The group agreed that Sharon, and 

Lou if available, would check back in with the police/fire chiefs and Toby prior to the upcoming Lee 

Deliberative Session to make certain that their concerns were being addressed.   

 


